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Carlisle Development Corporation announces major 

enhancements to its website 

January 4, 2015 -- Carlisle Development Corporation has completely renovated its 

website (carlisledevelopment.com). 

Enhancements include both aesthetic modifications to the entire site as well as a 

restructuring intended to make it easier to understand our product line. 

All product content has been updated including new screen shots. A new area in our Tech 

Support section provides access to product manuals in PDF format. 

Visit our website at http://www.carlisledevelopment.com.  

 

 


